
February 11, 2020 Planning Commission Minutes 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Chairman Dan Alderson. 
Pledge was said by all. 
 
Members present were Dan Alderson Chairman, Sheri VanWyck, Patty Dunn, Tammy Higgins, 
Joe Parker Trustee, Anne Allen Zoning Administrator and Mary Wood Recording Secretary. 
 
Minutes were approved by all as read. 
Agenda approved. 
 
No Call to the Public. 
 
One communication from Mark Eidelson.   An e-mail with an update on Master Plan Draft. 
No action required at this time on this communication. 
 
New Business 
Discussion on Zoning Ordinance Amendments and how often they should be addressed.   
Discussed who will draw up the amendments and amendments to be addressed quarterly. 
 
More discussion about the “burned out house” on Kern Rd.  Concerns about how house  
situation should be described and what action needs to be taken. 
 
Written Complaints (reference-General Ordinance 2904). Discussion on how complaints 
in the township are to be submitted/handled. 
 
No Unfinished Business. 
 
Township Board Report. 
New Fire Chief, Bob Feig, started, Fowlerville Library e-book download system (hotspot) to be  
setup in township hall.  Approved a storage shed to be purchased for park equipment.  Several 
members of the township board toured the Brightmoor “grow facility” in Detroit. 
 
No Zoning Administrator Report and No Zoning Board of Appeals. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Mary Wood 
Recording Secretary 
 

 


